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INDIGO LAUNCHES FLIGHTS BETWEEN 

SINGAPORE AND DELHI 
 

As part of the Indian low-cost carrier (LCC) IndiGo’s strategy to expand its operations to 

Singapore and tap into the fast-growing Singapore-India market, the airline recently launched 

flights between Singapore and Delhi in September and is planning to open up many more 

routes. 

 

IndiGo began serving Changi Airport with Mumbai-Singapore services from 10 October, while 

Chennai and Kolkata services are expected to commence within the next few months. This 

will be followed by additional daily flights on the Delhi and Mumbai routes early next year. 

Flights to Singapore from Bangalore and Hyderabad are also being considered. 

According to AdityaGhosh, President of IndiGo, the airline sees great potential in the 

Singapore market due to the region’s growing airline markets, as well as the strong ethnic and 

economic ties between Singapore and India. 

 


